
ACQUISITION OF SHARES IN MEDTECS (TAIWAN) CORPORATION
- RECEIPT OF LISTING AND QUOTATION NOTICE

The Company refers to its announcement dated 3 March 2014. Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised
terms used herein shall have the meanings ascribed to them in the aforesaid announcement.

The Company has today received the Listing Approval for the Consideration Shares from the SGX-ST,
subject to the Company's compliance with the SGX-ST's listing requirements.

The Listing Approval is not to be taken as an indication of the merits of the sale and purchase
agreement, the Consideration Shares, the Company, its subsidiaries and their securities.

The Company will further update shareholders on completion of the acquisition (including the allotment
and issue of the Consideration Shares).

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

Clement Yang
Executive Chairman
28 March 2014

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Sponsor for
compliance with the relevant rules of the SGX-ST. The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this
announcement, including the accuracy or completeness of any of the figures used, statements, opinions or other
information made or disclosed.

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the
contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained
in this announcement.

The contact persons for the Sponsor are Ms Evelyn Wee (Telephone Number: +65 6232 0724) and Mr Howard Cheam
Heng Haw (Telephone Number: +65 6232 0685), R & T Corporate Services Pte. Ltd. at 9 Battery Road #25-01, Straits
Trading Building, Singapore 049910.


